Northrop Grumman Corporation currently has two contracts with the Ministry of National Defense of
The Democratic and Popular Republic of Algeria for the delivery of the solid state, 3-D S-Band
surveillance radar family with integral L-Band IFF. Two different members of the radar family are being
delivered. The first being the long range TPS-70SS, which, subsequent to our effective contract with the
Algerians, has been nomenclatured, the AN/TPS-78 by the USAF. The second being a short-range
variant that Northrop Grumman refers to as the TPS-703. The table below indicates the contract number,
quantities, and end user of each of the two contracts.

EXHIBIT 1
FCC FORM 442
ITEM 8

Contract Number Qty of TPS- Qtvof End User

708S TPS-703 '
Contract # 13/02 16 4 Department of Air Defense (CFDAT)
Contract # 653 8 Department of the Navy (CFN)

Technical Assistance Agreements (TAA) has been authorized by the US Department of State for each of
the contracts. The TAA cases are TA1144-02 and TA143-02 for the CFDAT and CFN contracts

respectively.




